Minutes December 2010 Meeting
JFK Fitness Center Board of Directors

Date:

December 2, 2010
Time:

9:00AM

Place:

JFK Fitness Center

Attendees:
Bob Broadhurst


Tom Pendleton




Allen Jokinen 
Absent:
Erika Broadhurst


John Burt



Steve Mills




Deborah Osborne


Steve Phillips



Bruce Cohen 
Treasurer’s Report.  Steve Mills’ report previously distributed via email indicated that the Center is in good financial shape.  The Center has trimmed staff expenses.

Equipment.  Two new treadmills are coming.  An old treadmill just broke.

We will start to replace some aging machines.  Some redundancy of equipment will be eliminated/reduced.  The equipment lease ends this year.

For the convenience of the Fitness Center staff, we bought a key lock for $35.  It will be installed in the aerobics room and will hold an office key.

The purchase of a new rack for various bars and handles was unanimously approved.

The possible acquisition of a new heavy punching bag for the aerobics room will be discussed at the next meeting.

Elections 2011.  Allen Jokinen will prepare the necessary notice.

Other.  The aerobics room floor needs to be refinished.  The Board will discuss hiring a contractor.

The members present talked about the possibility of offering a new calendar year special of $15 a month.  This will be further discussed during the next meeting.

The possibility of renting our changing room lockers was raised.  This will be discussed during a future meeting.  The GSA Building Manager’s office will need to be consulted.

Respectfully submitted,

Allen Jokinen

Meeting Agenda for December 2nd at 10 AM

· Secretary’s Minutes

· Treasurer’s Report – Go over FY 2010 year end results
· Bruce’s Updates & Membership Report

· Unfinished Business
· None
· New Business 

· Discuss equipment needs (punching bag, etc)
· Elections for CY 2011

· Announcements

· Next board meeting – January 6th at 10 AM  

